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November 12, 2009 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
Public Works Committee 
C/o Mr. Adam Lid, Legislative assistant 
 
RE: Council File No. 09-2645 
 
The Chatsworth Neighborhood Council is concerned about the proliferation of cell towers 
in Los Angeles. This is one of the most common complaints CNC hears from our 
stakeholders. 
 
We join the myriad other groups across the city asking for enactment of a comprehensive 
new ordinance regulating all wireless telecommunications facilities with protection for 
residential neighborhoods to the full extent of the law. Until such an ordinance is passed, 
we believe there should be a moratorium on all wireless facility installations. 
 
Meeting in regular session, duly noticed, CNC voted unanimously on November 4, 2009, 
to support Councilman Bill Rosendahl’s motion (Council File No. 09-2645) from October 
27, 2009, calling for reconsideration of the city’s regulatory program.   
 
CNC believes a new ordinance should be clear, unambiguous and should include input 
from the City Attorney to ensure that the city uses the newest tools and provides the 
maximum enforcement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Judith Daniels 
President 
Chatsworth Neighborhood Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


